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artax wishes you happy holidays! 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 
We thank you for your loyalty and wish you happy holidays and a good start into the New 

Year. We are looking forward to supporting you in 2019.  
 

 
 
The artax Fide Consult AG is closed from 24th December 2018 to 1st January 2019. As 

from 2nd January 2019 we are available at the usual opening times. 
 

Kind regards 
artax Fide Consult AG 

 
Member of Morison International 

 
Gartenstrasse 95, Postfach, 4002 Basel 

Tel: +41 61 225 66 66, Fax: +41 61 225 66 67 
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